
 
 

SAVE THE DATE 
3-7 September 2018 

 

FoodIntegrity TRAINING WEEK: 
 

TRAINING SCHOOL on assuring the integrity in the food chain, 3-5 September 2018 
& 

SYMPOSIUM for post-graduate students on food fraud, 6-7 September 2018 
 

TRAINING SCHOOL  SYMPOSIUM  
FOR POST-GRADUATE STUDENTS 

   

Who should attend? 
Training school is targeted particularly to PhD students and 
postdoctoral researchers interested in learning more about 
strategies for detecting fraud and assuring the integrity of 
the food chain, including analytical methods development, 
data evaluation, QA/QC, end-user tools, transparency along 
the food chain. 

 Who should attend?  
Postgraduate symposium on food fraud is open to all 
postgraduate students across the full spectrum of food 
quality management, analytical chemistry, criminology, 
marketing, consumer sciences, and economic sciences. Those 
who have completed a doctorate but not yet taken up a post 
are welcome too. 

 

Why attend? 
To meet up with the experts in the field of food safety, 
quality, authenticity and traceability assessment and learn 
more on other young colleagues and stakeholders in order 
to exchange on their current and future research activities. 

 Why attend? 
This exciting event will be an excellent occasion to present 
results of your research, meet your colleagues and develop 
your network as a junior researcher in the area of food 
integrity. 

 

Registration fee  
Training school is FREE for all FoodIntegrity project 
members.  
Other delegates will be charged for € 250.  

 Registration fee  
This symposium is FREE for all participants. 

 

Venue 
University of Chemistry and Technology, Prague, Technicka 3, Prague, Czech Republic 

 

How do I book my place? 
More details and information on how to reserve a place and submit an abstract (for participation in the symposium) will be 
issued in due course. For now, please put the date(s) in your diary and forward this email to others who you think would 
benefit from attending.  
 

Registration  
Since the number of participants both in the training school and post-graduate symposium is limited we encourage you to 
register as soon as possible it will be announced, and no later than by Monday, 20 August 2018. 
 

Abstract submission 
We encourage you to contribute to the symposium with an oral or poster presentation in order to maximize interaction. If you 
are interested in presenting work please submit a half-page abstract by 31 July 2018 (instructions will follow soon). Those 
selected to give oral presentations will be notified by 20 August 2018. 
 

 

FoodIntegrity training week is organised by the FoodIntegrity project and University of 
Chemistry and Technology, Prague, Czech Republic  

  

 

The project has received funding from the European Union’s Seventh Framework Programme for research, 
technological development and demonstration under grant agreement No. 613688. 

https://www.vscht.cz/?jazyk=en
http://www.foodintegrity.eu
http://www.vscht.cz/

